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25 October 2005 
 
 
Ms. Mary So 
Clerk to Subcommittee 
Legislative Council 
Legislative Council Building 
8 Jackson Road, Central, Hong Kong 
 
 
Dear Ms. So, 
 
Re: Panel on Welfare Services 
 Subcommittee on Strategy and Measures to Tackle Family Violence 
 Meeting on 1 November 2005 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 12 October 2005 in connection with the captioned matter. 
 
The Law Society’s Family Law Committee has reviewed the Jury’s Recommendations and 
endorses all of them. 
 
In respect of your invitation to attend the meeting scheduled for 1 November 2005, I regret 
to inform you that we shall not be sending any representatives to attend the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joyce Wong 
Director of Practitioners Affairs 
e-mail: dpa@hklawsoc.org.hk 


